
In English we will be learning a wishing tale called The King of 
Fishes. We will learn to write list sentences with relative clauses 
and begin sentences with adverbial phrases. Children will need to 
be able to explain what makes a sentence a sentence and be able 
to find verbs, adverbs, nouns and adjectives in a text. We will 
also be focusing on handwriting.

In Maths we will be
•  ordering, reading and writing 

numbers up to 10,000. 
• Finding fractions of a shape and 

an amount and recognising 
equivalent fractions

• Counting forwards and backwards 
in tenths and hundreds

• Dividing and multiplying numbers 
by 10 and 100 (including going 
into decimals)

• Practising recall of multiplication 
and division facts

In Science we will be 
learning about forces and 
magnets. Children will learn 
that a force is a push or a pull. 
They will use force meters to 
conduct experiments. They 
will learn about magnets, their 
uses and conduct experiments 
using them.

In P.E. the children will be taking part in 
dance and putting movements together 
to make a sequence.  

In Art we will look at the work of Ney 
Cardoso and his paintings ‘faces in blue’, 
‘faces in red’ and ‘faces in orange’.
Children will explore warm and cold colour 
palettes, creating mood boards in their 
sketchbooks. 
From this, children will use collage 
techniques to create portraits in different 
moods. 

In Humanities we will be completing the first half 
of this term's project on Norwich. Our main focus 
will be geographical as we look at the human and 
physical geography of the city and its surrounds. 
This will include transport links, amenities and 
facilities and economy. The children will be using 
maps and plans to plan a route around the city.


